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I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed plastic recycling development. As a mother of two 
small children, I am deeply concerned about the health impacts and environmental risks associated with this 
project. 

Plastic recycling, particularly through methods like Plasrefine, often overlooks the potential for harmful 
pollutants. The processing of plastics can release toxic substances that may leach into our waterways, posing 
serious health risks to my children and the community. We cannot ignore the evidence linking plastic pollution 
to adverse health outcomes, including developmental issues and endocrine disruption. 

Furthermore, the environmental consequences of plastic recycling extend beyond immediate health concerns. 
The potential for increased microplastic contamination in our local water systems is alarming. Our waterways 
are already struggling with pollution, and introducing more plastic processing can exacerbate this crisis, 
threatening aquatic life and the quality of our drinking water. 

As a concerned community member and parent, I urge you to reconsider the implications of this project. We 
must prioritise sustainable alternatives that genuinely protect our health and the environment, rather than 
perpetuating a cycle of plastic pollution. 

Thank you for considering my objections. 
 

 




